
 
 
 
Mapping 
 
May 3, 2017 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, May 3, 2017 in Room 
104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Chairman Al Manint.  
Attending were:  Manint, Robert Murrell, Randy Shumard, Randy Keith, Sandy Schlosser and 
Keri Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION: Murrell made motion, seconded by Shumard to approve the minutes of the April 5, 
2017 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
There was no old business. 
 
New Business:  
Mapping expenses for April were presented for $1233.00. 
 
Motion: Murrell made motion, seconded by Shumard to approve the April expenses.  
Roll was called, all in favor, and the motion carried.  
 
Leanne Brehob-Riley presented the GIS contract for 2017/2018. The contract is essentially the 
same as previous years. Level 1 support will be $43.50 per hour, Level 2 $53.50 per hour, and 
Level 3 $67.50 per hour.  Data hosting fees increased, but the web hosting fees decreased.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Motion: Murrell made motion, seconded by Shumard to recommend approval of the contract for 
2017/2018 to the County Board. Roll was called, all in favor. Motion passed.  
 
Brehob-Riley asked if the map for the drainage districts was ‘marked up’.  There is still one 
parcel point which was not clear. It is only partially in a drainage district. Keith asked that this 
question be placed on next month’s agenda.  
 
They are still working on the soil type/land use layers. Nicole has moved forward without the 
information from DevNet, and is about two-thirds through.  
All of Piatt County new flight photos were captured on March 19. 
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments None 
  
Motion: Robert Murrell made motion, seconded by Randy Shumard to adjourn. All in favor, and 
the meeting adjourned at 10:27 a.m.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


